
Please DO NOT PASSs SB137.  
This money was intended to help businesses survive a government prohibition to operate. Oregon is projected to receive revenue 
well in excess of projections. Oregon will also receive funds from the Federal government because of the covid shutdown impact. 
Do you really believe it’s fair to retroactively impose a tax on money intended to support business. I do not. 


